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Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Planning 
Commission of the City of Lee’s Summit, Missouri, during the regularly scheduled 
meeting at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 12 at City Hall, 220 SE Green 
Street, Lee’s Summit, Missouri on Appl. #PL2023-176- SPECIAL USE PERMIT 
– for concrete batch plant - 2250 NW Quarry Park Rd; Clarkson Construction 
Company, applicant.

The public is invited to attend and participate in the 
public hearing.  Witness our hands this 23rd day of 
November, 2024.

Aimee Nassif, Interim Director 
Development Services Department
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